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BUILDING ON VICTORIA’S WORK TO END FAMILY VIOLENCE  

The Allan Labor Government is inviting the family violence sector, community advocates and people with lived 
experience to help guide the next stage of its critical reforms for a safer future for all Victorians. 

Minister for Prevention of Family Violence Vicki Ward today released Strong Foundations – Building on Victoria’s 
work to End Family Violence, which outlines focus areas for Victoria’s response and prevention of family violence, 
in recognition of the nation-leading reform and investment undertaken to date. 

Victorians now feel more confident in identifying, reporting and accessing support for family violence, but we know 
further work is needed to prevent violence before it starts. 

Strong Foundations outlines five focus areas to guide the third and final Rolling Action Plan (2024-2026) under 
Ending family violence: Victoria’s 10-year plan for change due for release in mid-2024.  

The Labor Government has implemented all 227 recommendations of the Royal Commission into Family Violence, 
investing more than $3.8 billion.  

In Victoria, 406,980 people including 167,960 children have received support through The Orange Door network 
since it opened in 2018 and more than 1,950 Victorian schools run Respectful Relationships programs.  

Having already added over 2,000 new frontline roles to deliver our nation-leading reforms, the Labor Government 
will continue to grow our skilled workforce, by investing in a pipeline of workers through Free TAFE and other 
supports. 

Consultation opens today and closes on Sunday, 4 February. To find out more visit engage.vic.gov.au/end-family-
violence  

Quote attributable to Minister for Prevention of Family Violence Vicki Ward 

“The Allan Labor Government is striving towards a future where all Victorians are safe and thriving. We all have a 
responsibility, individually and collectively, to ensure we can achieve this - Strong Foundations will help guide us.” 

Quote attributable to Victim Survivors’ Advisory Council Chairperson Rivka 

“Prevention and responses to family violence must be informed and developed in partnership with victim survivors, 
but the responsibility for ending family violence against women, children and young people is and always has been, 
with those who choose to use violence, in all its many forms.” 
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